
Minutes of 
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board 

 April 8, 2015 
 

Present: Rob Arnold; Bill Takacs; Greg Marous, Road Department; Jeff Markley, Township 
Trustee; Jim Stanek, Service Director and Linda Zimmerman, Secretary 
 

Mr. Marous, Chairman called the special meeting to order at 3:34 P.M. at the Town Hall. 
 

GUEST:  Mr. Ted Seliga  
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Burial Fees 
 
 The board met in special session to discuss the burial fees and times when burials should 
take place during the day.  The board was in agreement that there are gaps in the fees and they 
need to be clarified.  A discussion was held about why fees are charged and if they are meant to 
cover the burial costs to the township because it is also considered a public service.  Burial times 
were discussed and the board was in agreement that the burials should be held during normal 
business hours Monday through Saturday and there are to be no burials on Sunday and none after 
dark. 
 
 Burials of US Military Veterans was also discussed. 
 
 Mr. Marous made a motion to recommend giving a free burial (no cost for opening and 
closing) to all Veterans. 
 
 Mr. Arnold seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
 The board was in agreement to discuss the balance of the fee structure at the next regular 
meeting. 
 
 Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:10 
P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 

Linda L. Zimmerman 
          Secretary to Cemetery Board 
 
 
 
 


